
 
 

 

Julian Majdanski 
Modification Panel Secretary 
Network Code Development 
51 Homer Road 
Solihull 
West Midlands B91 3LT 13 October 2008 

 
Dear Julian, 
 
Modification Proposal 0223 –  
Provision of day ahead Gas Flow Nomination data at major Aggregate System Entry Points 
  
Thank you for giving ScottishPower (SP) the opportunity to respond to the above 
Modification Proposal, which SP supports. 
 
We agree that the proposed publication of this information will potentially allow for more 
efficient use of the network, without impinging on commercial confidentialities. Equally 
importantly, by going beyond the strict requirements of the GR1 NW project, this will 
hopefully encourage moves towards similar increased transparency by other project 
member and with the EU as a whole.   
 
However we are unclear why the Proposal merely states that the Proposed Implementation 
Date is “Quarter 2/3 2009”, without giving any further justification and would have 
preferred something more reasoned and definitive.  
 
Should you have any queries on the above then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Gerry Hoggan 
Regulation Compliance Manager 
Scottish Power Energy Wholesale 
Tel: 0141 568 4492 
Fax: 0141 568 4909 


